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Wendy Wood

Subject: FW: Mr Mayor I would like to continue serving community the Energy and 

Environmental Sustainability  

From: Chris Salian   
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: Rich Tran <rtran@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> 
Cc: Elaine Marshall <emarshall@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> 
Subject: Mr Mayor I would like to continue serving community the Energy and Environmental Sustainability  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links. 
 
Hello Mr Mayor  
This is to inform you that I have been living in The City of Milpitas since 1989 raised and educated all my 3 children from 
Milpitas High, I have in the Environmental Sustainability for last 10+ years  
A brief introduction of myself I an engineer and a business owner worked for Quantum in Milpitas Worked for Seagate , 
HMT,  and then to Lightwave Micro System. Had a supper market in Aptos Santa Cruze at present I am retired.  
I would like to give back to community which has given so much to me and my family in short I would like to stay serving 
as commissioner  
Regards  
 
Chris Salian 
(408)472-5046 
chrissalian@comcast.net  
Sent by iPhone 11 pro Max 


